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To:  Ian Kilgour 

From:    Karen McIsaac  

Subject:   2019 Multi-Use Recreational Feasibility Study (MURF) 

Date:    April 24, 2019 

 
Resolution No. 2019-158(a) and (b): 
 
This is Clause 1 of Community Services Committee Report No. 2019-06 which 
was passed at Council at its Regular Meeting held on Tuesday, April 23, 2019. 
 
Clause No. 1: 
 
“That 1) Council identify Omischl Sports Complex as the preferred site for 
  the new double pad Community Centre and staff be directed to 

initiate a Request for Proposal process to select the architectural 
and engineering firms to assist in:  

    
(a) completing a detailed cost analysis of environmental, 

geotechnical, parking and traffic impacts of locating a new 
double ice pad adjacent to the Omischl Sports Complex; 

 
(b) staff be directed to prepare for the preferred site, the 

design, tendering and inspection during construction and 
commission of a new double ice pad Community Centre;  

 
2) staff be directed to seek Council approval of the final design prior 

to the tendering and construction phases of the project; and 
 

3) staff be directed to identify to Council the estimated future 
financial impacts of operations of a new Community Centre.”  

 
 
 
 
Karen McIsaac 
City Clerk 
KM/ac 
 
cc: John Severino 


